
To: plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au  
 
Director, Strategic Assessments, Department of Planning & Infrastructure 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
The following is my submission in relation to the Epping Town Centre Urban Activation Precinct 
proposal. 
 

The current timeframe in the consultation strategy is for submissions to close on 30 April 2013. 

I understand there may be objections to this and extensions sought. 

Given the Epping Town Centre Urban Activation Precinct proposal has been significantly informed by 
the 2011 Epping Town Centre Study where extensive consultation was undertaken, I believe the 30 
April 2013 deadline is adequate and should not be extended. 

The debate about the future of Epping has been prolonged and has negatively impacted on many 
residents. I would not like any proposed rezoning to be delayed any longer. 

 
Name: __________________________  Signature: _______________________ 
 
Address: ________________________________________________________________ 
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